
I oppose HF 4300 – “Safe” Storage Bill 
 
I am concerned that the storage requirement will make a defensive weapon unavailable for use 
in the event of a home invasion. My firearms are already secure from unauthorized access and 
this one size fits all definiHon does nothing for me other than prevent accessing a defensive 
firearm in the event of a home invasion. 
 
Adam Breitkreutz 
1397 Rambler Rd 
Roseville MN 55113 


